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Mr Hamish Hantsford

Secretary

Senate

Legal and Constitutional Affairs

By Email: LegCon.sen@aph.gov.au

Dear Mr Hantsford

Telecommunications Interception and Intelligence Services Legislation
Amendment Bill 2010

I refer to the above bill.
I am aware that the invitation for submissions in relation to this bill closed on
27 October 2010. Unfortunately, the effect of this legislation has only just been

brought to my attention.

The purpose of this submission is to endorse the submission to the Committee made
by the Privacy Foundation dated 27 October 2010.

We trust that regard will be had to this submission despite its lateness.

Yours faithfully
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